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Please do not support and vote no on bill HB 2038. It’s been 45 years since passage 

of a ballot measure by the people of Oregon precluding construction of nuclear 

facilities until a safe mechanism for disposing of nuclear waste has been developed. 

There is still no safe storage facility for nuclear waste.  

No study needed when there is no safe place to store waste. Oregonians do not want 

SMNR’s in Umatilla or anywhere in Oregon. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kathleen Boylan 

 

 

 

 


